From: alison chijioke I

Sent: 15 November 2023 12:20
To: Planning

Subject: 2023/4364/P
2023/4364/P

13A MORNINGTON PLACE NW1 7RW
Hello

I live at 1 A Momington Place NW1 7RP, opposite this property, and am concerned that the
addition to the first floor may block light from my front rooms [on ground and basement floors].
When | purchased my property, which is also ground floor only, I was told that this would never
be allowed to be changed on either my property or on [3A.

Would this affect the planning decision. [s it possible to see drawings of how this addition
would affect the light?

Grateful for your comments.
Alison Chijioke



